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Chair Lively, Vice-Chair Gamba, and Members of the Committee, I write in my 

personal capacity to ask you to please take action to make our state safer for my 

children and all the people who live in Oregon, not to mention the animals, fish, water 

and air.  PFAS are known carcinogens and it's past time we stop their use in Oregon.  

Thank you. 


